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FLOWERS APLENTY

Just in time for Thanksgiving, the
Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire held
a cornucopia workshop for its members.
The workshop, held at the Cheshire
Senior Center on Nov. 19, was led by club
member and floral designer Tony Poitras. -
Members were given a variety of mums
and fall flowers, and after a quick lesson,
were left to use their own creativity to
make a cornucopia centerpiece for

their holiday tables. Pictured is SGC
member Helen Piekan with her finished
Thanksgiving floral arrangement. .



